
 
 

 
November 16, 2015 
 
Subject:  Slow down the increasing of subsidiary company’s registered capital  
To: President 
 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
According to disclosure of Eason Paint Public Company Limited (“Company”) dated November 12, 
2014 on increasing of PT. Eason Indonesia (“EI”)’s registered capital, subsidiary company in Indonesia. 
Its registered capital will be increased from 3 million USD to 5 million USD as detail below; 

Phase 1  Increase 1 million USD within the year 2014  (executed) 
Phase 2   Increase 1 million USD within the year 2015 
 

The Board of Directors No.6/2015 on November 13, 2015 has viewed that EI has good liquidity and 
has no need the full amount of registered capital as planned. The Board of Directors has approved to 
accommodate this schedule, and the company will report the progress within the year 2016. 
 
Please be inform accordingly 
 
(Mr. Nathapol  Eksangkul) 
Assistant Managing Director 


